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Year 6 Durham Cathedral 

Our Year 6 pupils attended a leaver’s 

service at Durham Cathedral this week, 

along with many other 

primary schools in the area,   

followed by lunch at 

Chiquitos in Durham. 

They all had a great time 

and their behaviour was excellent, well 

done to Year 6! 

 

Trips 

We have 2 trips taking place next week 

for Classes 2 & 3 – thank you 

to all parents who have sent 

the contribution in to school. 

Can we please ask that outstanding 

payments are sent in to school as soon as 

possible – without contributions future 

trips may have to be stopped.  

A letter will be sent home to parents on 

Friday with details of a whole school trip 

planned in July to South Shields. 

 

Calendar 

It is a very busy half term in school, with 

lots of activities and trips taking place; 

please refer to the website for any 

details, and we will send texts as 

reminders where necessary. 

 

Warm weather 

As the weather starts to improve could 

you please apply sun cream before school 

to your child and send in sunhats. 

 

School closure 

A reminder that school is closed for 

training, and to be used as a polling 

station for the EU referendum on 

Thursday 23rd June reopens on the 

Friday. 

 

Car Park 

Would you please note that the car park 

at the front of the school is for staff 

only – there should be no parking or 

dropping off for parents/carers. 

  

 

Friends of Sunnybrow 

Would anyone be willing to 

join our parent group 

Friends of Sunnybrow? Help 

is needed to organise 

activities such as the school 

fairs, etc and our numbers are very low. 

Please come along and join in – any new 

people and ideas are always welcome! 
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Dates for the diary 

Monday 20th June                     - Class 3 Beamish trip 

Tuesday 21st June                     - Class 2 Botanic Gardens 

Thursday 23rd June                    - School closed, used as polling station (EU ref) 

Thursday 30th June                   - Sports Day 

Friday 1st July                         - Reports to parents 

Tuesday 5th July                       - Parents evening 

Thursday 7th July                      - Parents evening 

Tuesday 12th July                      - Whole school trip South Shields 

Monday 18th July                       - Awards assembly 

Wednesday 20th July                   - Leavers assembly 

- School closes for summer holidays 

Tuesday 6th September                - School reopens for pupils  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 


